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On January 12, the first day of the school's Brand Summit was held, with each group
presenting a poster session that they had carefully prepared for the Yamanashi Brand
Summit on March 20. Each group gave their best, and in addition to the presentations, there
was a lively Q&A session and discussion. It was a very meaningful time for us, as we were
able to receive opinions from outside lecturers and seniors from other groups, in addition to
our own and other group members' perspectives.

Next week, we will have a presentation by the second-year group! | am very much looking
forward to it.
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